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Dove Park Community Newsletter          
http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Dove_Park/home

DovePark29223@gmail.com


March 2011

2011 Dues
The 2011 Dues for your Dove Park POA are $80.  Dove Park POA is now self-managed so please do not send your checks to the previous management company.  Dues were due on January 1, but you have until March 15 to pay the dues before a one-time 15% late fee is assessed. PLEASE MAIL YOUR CHECK OR MONEY ORDER TO:



Dove Park POA



P. O. Box 24862



Columbia, SC 29224


803-736-5500  (for use with online bill pay systems)
Anyone who has not paid their dues by March 15 will be turned over to a collections agency.  Please do not make us hire one! 
Annual Meeting Report
The Dove Park POA Annual Meeting was held on February 8, 2011.  Four residents were elected to serve on the Dove Park Board of Directors: Ashley McAdoo, Betty Brockinton, Donna Pearce, and Karen Crane. They will serve with continuing board member Audrey Regalia. Good suggestions were made and are being worked on by the Board.  It was good to see residents get together.  Please plan to join us next year!
One suggestion was to get a trash can placed in the park area.  The Board has purchased the can and is placing it in the park soon.  Volunteers will take turns removing the bags and placing a new bag in the can.  The Association does not pay for trash collection at the park so the bags must be placed in a resident’s “herbie curbie”.  
Party in the Park
The Association is planning a “Party in the Park” on Saturday, 4/30/11, at 3pm.  We plan to have hamburgers, hot dogs, chips, and drinks as well as games for the kids.  We even plan to have door prizes!  All food and prizes will be provided by your Dove Park POA!
WE NEED YOUR HELP to make this event a success.  Please contact Donna Pearce (865-6963) or Ashley McAdoo (586-2388) if you would like to help.  We need volunteers to assist with games, serving, set up and cleanup.  We need the following items to use for the event: tables, ice chests, outdoor games for the kids, etc. Please contact Donna or Ashley for a complete list of what is needed.
RSVP We also need a count of how many will attend, so please send an email to DovePark29223@gmail.com or call any board member by 4/15/11.  If you email us, please tell us how many of your household will attend.

Bring your lawn chairs and join us!! What a great way to meet your neighbors!
Spring Community Yard Sale

Are you cleaning out those closets?  Need a handy way to turn your unwanted items into someone else’s treasures?  The Dove Park Spring Community Yard Sale is set for Saturday, May 14, 2011.  The event will run from 8am to 1pm, and the advertising is paid for by your association!  If you don’t have anything to sell, then walk around and see what treasures you may find and greet your neighbors!

Email Addresses Needed

In an effort to save the Association even more money, we are asking you to provide us with your email address.  Please send an email to DovePark29223@gmail.com with your address in the subject line, and we will add your email address to our distribution list.  We will be sending out newsletters and other notices via email.  This will save us money on paper, ink and postage, and save on hand delivery time.  Please contact a board member if you do not have an email address.
Solicitors Restricted

We have NO SOLICITING signs posted at the entrances to our neighborhood.  If a solicitor comes to your home, you should call the Sheriff Dispatch Number   252-2911. When you call, you will need to provide a description of the person and location last seen.  

Tree Removal and Stump Grinding
Do you have a diseased tree or just too many trees?  The Board is willing to negotiate on your behalf to get a group rate for tree removal and stump grinding.  If you would be interested in this service, then please contact Karen Crane (254) 220-8486.  

Greg’s Lawn Service 


Greg’s Lawn Service is offering the following services at discount prices to residents of Dove Park.  He will be coming out to do the common areas on Tuesdays (weather permitting), and could do your yard then, too. You will pay Greg directly, so you will need to make arrangements with him for service and payment.
Yards will be $30 per yard which includes mowing, trimming, edging, and blowing off sidewalks and driveways.

Mulch

· Pine straw is $5.50 per bale installed

· Mulch is $50 per square yard installed.
For more information contact: Greg’s Lawn Service   (803) 556-0804

                             Dove Park Property Owners Association Board of Directors      
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